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BTRDA Ltd 

 

Monday 31st October 2022 

 

Important Information 

 

Dear driver,  

 

We have recently been made aware of some important information with regards to 

Cooper Tires, applicable from the end of 2023.  

 

Cooper Tires Europe have announced that they will enter a consultation period, on a 

proposal to close the tire production site at Melksham and phase out all Melksham 

based operations, by the end of 2023. This will include the Cooper and Avon Motorsport 

tyre program.  

 

Cooper have stressed that it remains business as usual at the moment, and they remain 

committed to serving customers and to meeting customers’ needs until the end of 2023.  

 

This will mean that, like many other Championships currently serviced by Cooper Tires, 

we will be speaking with alternative tyre suppliers for the 2024 season and beyond.  

 

Should we receive any further update, we will communicate this with you as soon as 

possible.  

 

With kind regards,  

 

BTRDA Clubman’s Rallycross Championship Committee 
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